
From:  Anastasia Mann <president@hhwnc.org>

Sent time:  09/03/2020 10:59:40 AM

To:  Brian Dyer <area3chair@hhwnc.org>

Cc:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>; Orrin Feldman <vicepresident@hhwnc.org>; Danielle Mead <infrastructurechair@hhwnc.org>

Subject:  Re: Alternative 8
 

Thanks Brian.

Yes we’d all like to know.

Anastasia

Anastasia Mann
HHWNC President

7095 Hollywood Blvd., Suite #1004
Hollywood, CA 90028

310.854.6000
president@hhwnc.org
HHWNC.ORG

Sent from my iPhone

> On Sep 3, 2020, at 10:52 AM, Brian Dyer <area3chair@hhwnc.org> wrote:
> 
> ​Ms. Nguyen,
> 
> At the August 26 hearing for Millennium's Hollywood Center Project, Alternative 8 was presented. This was my first time
hearing of it. > 
> Would you please provide me the links where I can find it in the vast DEIR on Planning's website? I haven't been able to locate
it. I am also curious to know what date it was posted. > 
> I am also copying on HHWNC President, Vice-President and PLUM chair and Infrastructure chair for their information
purposes. > 
> Thank you,
> 
> Best,
> 
> Brian Dyer
> Area 3 Chair
> 
>
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